TOWN OF DEERPARK
HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT

Raymond Cirulli, Highway Superintendent

RECEIVED
JUL 17 2wy
***Peenpack Trail is now open to all traf PR

Please use caution as the area covering the pipe may have loose stone.
Appropriate signs have been placed prior to the area in both directions.

As everyone is aware, these last few days have been some of the hottest days
of the year. Our highway employees worked tirelessly through the heat and
humidity to finish this project a day earlier than expected. I'd like to take this
opportunity to thank each and every one of them for a job well done. Their
dedication and desire these last few days has not gone unnoticed. If you see
one of our employee’s, please take the time to thank them for a job well done.

Ray Cirulli
Highway Superintendent
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